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THE UNIVERSITY MUSEUM
UNIVERSITY 0f PENNSYLVANIA
PHILADELPHIA

Oct. 27, 1932.

Dear Professor Steindorff,

Meny-thanks for your letter of the 5th Oct. I am delighted to
know that up to now your work has not been delayed for lack of the
Anibeh material fxem here. I am again busy with this, and hope to
send you what you require at frequent intervals. Yesterday I sent
you eleven photographs of the scarabs. The Museum numbers are on the
back of the prints. The dimensions, numbers of the tombs from which
tﬁf* came, and other details (including the materials) are entered
in a catalogue drawn up by Woolley years ago; unfortunately I have
to keep this here until nearly the end, as I could not control the
material without it. There are a few more scarabs to come, and
after that I shall, I think, send you the amulets. I am at present
azain working on the shawabtis,

With hearty greetings, I am

Yours very sincerely,
(gcnifigiﬁf_”“xu*/%i i

PS. T hope you have had a good Sommerfrische, though you seem
to have been working all the time. I did not get over to England
this summer, but stayed at home here. However, my wife and child

went there, and are not yet back.



